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ALL PARENTS OF SEMINOLE COUNTY 

 
The Seminole County Board of Education invites you to participate in the development, 

evaluation, and implementation of our Title I Program for the 2014-2015 school year.  All 

parents and community stakeholders are invited to participate. 

 

 

Invitation to Comment 
 

We invite you to assist us in the development, evaluation, and implementation of the Title I Program.  

Title I is a federally funded program for elementary, middle, and high schools.  Through this program, the 

government provides financial assistance to school districts based on family income at each school.  The 

Title I program is designed to ensure that all participating children have a fair and equal opportunity to 

obtain a high-quality education while providing an enriched and accelerated educational program. 

 

We invite you to submit comments regarding the Title I program.  To ensure that your comments have 

maximum value in helping us develop the final plans, we urge you to identify clearly the specific needs 

for the programs to address.  Programs to be discussed include:  The Comprehensive Local Education 

Agency Implementation Plan (CLIP) review, and Flexible Learning Plans (FLP) requirements Plan. 

 

CLIP is a comprehensive district plan based upon multiple data sources regarding district goals for the 

year and how resources will be coordinated to meet the identified needs of the school district. 

 

FLP is an intervention program for Title I Priority schools and Focus schools.  The program provides 

additional instruction or educational programs for eligible Title I students and serves as an alternative 

supplemental academic intervention that allows the school district greater flexibility in designing extended 

learning programs.  FLPs are tailored to the needs of the school and provides students with additional 

learning opportunities.   

 

All meetings will be held at the Parent Resource Center, North Campus Room 121, across from Empire 

Gas, Donalsonville, GA. 39845.  Meeting Dates:   

 

                                       Thursday       July 17, 2014      1:00-3:00 

 

                                       Wednesday    July 23, 2014       5:00-7:00 

 

You may review and provide comments on the plans by visiting our district website at 

www.seminole.k12.ga.us Comments can also be sent to the Title I Office by mail at 800 South Woolfork 

Avenue, Donalsonville, GA. By fax at 229-524-2212 or by email to chamilto@seminole.k12.ga.us  

 

Address all comments for the development, evaluation, and implementation of the Title I Program, Plans, 

and Implementation to Corene Hamilton, Title I Director, chamilto@seminole.k12.ga.us  Seminole 

County Board of Education, 800 South Woolfork Avenue, Donalsonville, GA. 39845. The Title I Office 

number is (229)-524-2433 ext. 7107. 
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